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Town of Culpeper opens Temporary Outside Dining 
Applications 

 
 

CULPEPER—Pursuant to the VA ABC Bureau of Law Enforcement document issued by Travis G. Hill, 
Chief Executive Officer of the Virginia ABC on May 13, 2020, regarding procedural and regulatory 
matters for Virginia ABC licensed businesses affected by the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, 
Topic 16: (5/13/20) ABC Response to Temporary Approval of Outside Dining Areas, the Town of 
Culpeper is accepting applications for local approval.   
 
Licensed businesses seeking to obtain permission to operate temporary outside dining areas must obtain 
approval letters from their locality in order to proceed with pursuing approval from State Agencies.  The 
Town of Culpeper has opened an application in an effort to quickly respond and provide approval for 
eligible Culpeper based businesses. 
 
Please find the application attached within, or by checking the Town of Culpeper’s website: 
culpeperva.gov.  Questions, please call: 540-727-0611 or by email: pread@culpeperva.gov   
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